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15 November 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 
 

Re: DANCE LIVE! Competition, High Wycombe Friday 14th March 2025  
 
The Performing Arts department are excited to offer your child the opportunity to attend and compete in 
the DANCE LIVE! Competition on Friday 14th March 2025 at Wycombe Swan Theatre. 
 
Dance Live is a performing arts competition where students work together to create a 7 minute dance 
piece and compete against other schools at the Wycombe Swan Theatre. It is a fantastic opportunity for 
young people to experience performing on a professional stage in front of a live audience, whilst receiving 
feedback from judges. Students have auditioned and been part of rehearsals to compete in Dance 
Live! Dance Live is dedicated to raising aspirations, enhancing health and well-being, and building skills 
for diverse creative career paths.  
 
We will be leaving school at 11.30am and will traveling by coach to the theatre. Students are allowed 
to wear suitable, comfortable clothing and are required to bring a packed lunch & dinner, along with a 
refillable drinks bottle. I anticipate we will return to school for approximately 11pm. 
 
The cost of the trip is £45.00 which covers the cost of transportation and the competition entry 
fees.  

Please make payment via ParentPay and complete the emergency contact and medical details sections 
on your ParentPay account. You are also asked if you agree to your child being photographed/recorded 
which may be used on social media. All information must be completed on ParentPay by Friday 31st 
January 2025. 

Your commitment for your child to attend is non-refundable, regardless of reason (unless covered 
by insurance) or unless a replacement student can be found for them which we would endeavour 
to do.  This is because non-refundable tickets will be purchased specifically and travel and trip associated 
costs will be spread across the expected cohort. 

Should you need to activate your ParentPay account please email finance@kgaeasthampstead.uk 

If you wish to contact me regarding this trip, please do so via email at ellen.ives@kgaeasthampstead.uk 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
       

 

Ellen Ives 

Teacher of Dance & Drama     

 

 
 

 

King’s Academy Easthampstead Park 
 

It takes a whole community to raise a child. 
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